
On May 15, 2024, the Company was awarded a certificate of appreciation for the
“2023 Green Procurement Program by Private Enterprises and Organizations” 

by Director Hsu, Shih-Hsun of the Department of Environmental Protection to the recipient 
CGPC representative (represented by Manager Chen, Chih-Kuo of the CGPC President's Office)

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


